
L9 ANNUAL LUNCHEON MEETING MINUTES 
September 12, 2024 
 
The meeting was called to order at 11:45. 
 
Presentation of 2025 Officers by Marilee Dalbey: 
President -                         Mary Ryan                   Games Coordinator – Jane Golz 
Vice President –              Mimi Krupp                 Secretary – Eileen Holliday 
Treasurer -                         Jackie Mahler 
 
The slate for 2025 was approved by the L9 Members unanimously. 
 
John Parker, Chapter CEO For First Tee Savannah was the speaker for our 
Annual Meeting.  Their program helps children in Chatham, Effingham, Bryan 
and Liberty counties.  Next year Bulloch County will be added.  First Tee is on 
the verge of buying a 17,000 sq. ft facility in downtown Savannah to service 4-
18 year olds.  Mimi Krupp continues to collect all things golf to donate to the 
First Tee Program.  We are seeking someone to take on the role of liaison with 
First Tee for next year. 
 
Marilee announced the winners of the game that was played – guessing the 
number of golf balls in each container on every table in the room.  Gifts were 
handed out to the winners. 
 
Sign up for Oct. 24 L9 tournament has begun.  Proceeds are donated to Kids 
Café, part of the Second Harvest organization. One can sign up independently 
and you will be placed with others or sign up your own group. 
 
Marilee announced that our Party with a Purpose is October 21.  Please bring a 
tray of appetizers and a bottle of wine to be served that evening.  It will be in 
the Lobby of Merrill Lynch in the Village.  Entertainment will be by our own M. J. 
Walden.   
 
The meeting was closed at 12:15. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by Eileen Holliday,  
Secretary 
 


